
17-Day Workout Guide
Included in your Holiday Fit Guide from Fit To Flye is a 17-

day workout schedule, holiday drinks and food guide, as well 
as an activity info page. The workouts will be in video form 
and printables, making it easy to access anywhere. All you’ll 
need for the workouts is yourself and workout bands. Happy 

Holidays! 



Upper Body 1
Todays	workout	is	a	rep	scheme.	Don’t	forget	to	warm	up!		

		
Reps	
	

Complete	each	workout	with	12-15	reps	each.	Rest	1	minute	aAer	
each	set.	Complete	3-5	sets.	

		

A)	 Start	 in	 a	 plank	 posiFon.	 Arms	
stretched	out	below	shoulders.	Body	
and	back	in	a	straight	line.		
B)	 Lower	 chest	 down,	 keeping	 back	
in-line	 with	 the	 rest	 of	 the	 body.	
Avoid	arcing	of	the	back.	Repeat.	
	

A)	 In	 a	 supine	posiFon	on	 the	floor,	
put	 your	 body	 in	 a	 “V”	 shape	 with	
knees	 bent	 and	 arms	 stretched	 out	
below	shoulders.	
B)	 Slowly	 lower	 body	 by	 bending	 at	
the	elbows,	using	your	triceps	to	dip	
your	buQ	almost	all	the	way	down	to	
your	 mat.	 Before	 touching	 the	
ground,	push	your	triceps	back	into	a	
straight	line.	Repeat.	
	



A)	 Start	 a	 table	 top	 posiFon.	 Back	
parallel	to	the	floor.			
B)	Raise	your	leA	hand	forward,	palm	
facing	 down.	 At	 the	 same	 Fme	 kick	
your	 leg	 straight	 out.	 Hold	 for	 1-3	
seconds.		
C)	Pull	leA	hand	and	right	leg	to	your	
centre,	 touching	 your	 leA	 elbow	 to	
your	right	knee.		Go	back	to	the	table	
top	posiFon	and	alternate	sides.		

A)	 Stand	 with	 your	 knees	 slightly	
bent	 and	 back	 straight	 and	 leaning	
forward.	 Place	 the	 middle	 of	 your	
band	under	one	or	both	of	your	feet.	
Hold	the	ends	of	the	band	with	arms	
hanging.		
B)	Row	your	arms	back,	pulling	your	
hands	 to	 your	 armpits.	 And	 back	
down	to	start.	
	

A)	 Place	 the	 middle	 of	 your	 band	
under	 one	 or	 both	 of	 your	 feet.	
Standing	up	straight	with	your	knees	
slightly	bent.		
B)	 Curl	 your	 arms	 at	 the	 same	 Fme	
up,	into	a	bicep	curl.	
C)	 Turn	 your	 palms	 to	 face	 away	
from	 you	 and	 push	 hands	 up	 above	
your	 head,	 fully	 extended,	 into	 a	
shoulder	press.	
Reverse	movements	back	to	start.	

A)	Start	 in	a	plank	posiFon	with	abs	
Fght.	
B)	 Lower	 leA	 arm	 down	 onto	 leA	
elbow	and	repeat	the	moFon	on	the	
right	 side.	 Push	 back	 up	 with	 your	
right	 hand	 back	 into	 the	 plank	
posiFon	and	follow	with	the	leA	side.	
Repeat	 alternaFng	 leA	 and	 right	
arms	 pushing	 up	 and	 down	 with	
every	rep.	



A)	Start	 in	a	plank	posiFon	with	abs	
Fght.		
B)	Drive	leA	knee	as	far	as	you	can	to	
your	 leA	 elbow	 and	 back	 to	 start.	
Then,	 drive	 right	 knee	 close	 into	
right	 elbow	 and	 bring	 back	 to	 start.	
Repeat	going	as	fast	as	you	can	with	
good	form.	



Lower Body 1
Reps	
	

Complete	each	workout	with	12-15	reps	each.	Rest	1	minute	aAer	
each	set.	Complete	3-5	sets.	

*Workouts	with	the	star	beside	it	have	different	instrucFons	for	reps	
than	the	instrucFons	above.	
*Drop	Squats:	15	to	20	reps	
*Single-Leg	Squat:	6-10	reps	

	
		

A)	 Start	 in	 a	 plank	 posiFon.	 Arms	
stretched	out	below	shoulders.	Body	
and	back	in	a	straight	line.		
B)	 Lower	 chest	 down,	 keeping	 back	
in-line	 with	 the	 rest	 of	 the	 body.	
Avoid	arcing	of	the	back.	Repeat.	
	

A)	 In	 a	 supine	posiFon	on	 the	floor,	
put	 your	 body	 in	 a	 “V”	 shape	 with	
knees	 bent	 and	 arms	 stretched	 out	
below	shoulders.	
B)	 Slowly	 lower	 body	 by	 bending	 at	
the	elbows,	using	your	triceps	to	dip	
your	buQ	almost	all	the	way	down	to	
your	 mat.	 Before	 touching	 the	
ground,	push	your	triceps	back	into	a	
straight	line.	Repeat.	
	



A)	 Stand	 with	 your	 body	 weight	 on	
your	 leA	 leg.	 LiA	 your	 right	 leg	 off	
the	ground.	
B)	 Squat	 down	 to	 a	 bench	 or	 low	
chair.	 Once	 your	 glutes	 touch	 the	
chair,	 push	back	up	 to	 start.	 Repeat	
for	6-10	reps	and	switch	sides.	

A)	Take	your	right	leg	and	move	into	
a	reverse	lunge.		
B)	Push	up	from	the	lunge	and	drive	
your	right	knee	upwards	into	a	jump.	
Land	 back	 in	 the	 lunge	 and	 repeat	
for	12-15	reps.	Then	switch	sides.		

A)Start	 in	 a	 table	 top	 posiFon.	 Take	
right	leg	into	a	90	degree	angle,	with	
your	heel	facing	towards	the	sky.	
B)	 Push	 through	 your	 heel	 and	 kick	
your	 foot	 up	 as	 high	 as	 you	 can,	
keeping	 the	heel	 sFll	 facing	 towards	
the	 sky.	 Bring	 leg	 back	 down	 to	 90	
degree	angle.	Then	repeat.		
	

A)Lunge	forward	with	your	leA	leg.	
B)	 Jump	 up	 from	 the	 lunge	 and	
switch	your	right	leg	forward	and	leA	
leg	back.	Land	into	a	lunge.	Repeat.	



Cardio and Abs
There	are	two	different	ways	to	complete	this	workout.	As	A	HIIT	or	

as	a	tabata.	
		

HIIT	
Complete	each	workout	for	30	seconds	with	no	breaks	in-between.	
AAer	compleFng	one	round,	rest	1	minute.	Complete	3-5	rounds.	

		
Tabata	

Complete	each	workout	for	20	seconds.	Rest	10	seconds	between	
each.	Repeat	for	4	minutes.	Complete	3-5	rounds	

		

A)	Start	in	a	plank	posiFon	with	back	
lined	up	straight	with	the	neck.		
Hold.	Do	not	let	you	hips	drop	or	
your	back	arc.	
	

A)	Start	on	all	fours.	On	the	palms	of	
your	hands,	fingers	spread	wide	and	
on	your	toes.	Back	is	parallel	with	
the	floor.	Keep	Abs	Fght.	
Reach	your	leA	hand	forward	
followed	by	your	right	foot,	moving	
forward.		
b)	Repeat	with	your	right	hand	
moving	forward	followed	by	your	leA	
foot.	ConFnue	to	crawl	forward	and	
backwards.	
	



A)	Stand	up	straight	with	your	knees	
slightly	bent.		
B)	Quickly	tap	your	toes	in	front	of	
you.	LeA	and	right.	
C)	Then	tap	our	toes	laterally	
outward	quickly.	LeA	then	right.	
Come	back	to	start	tapping	your	toes	
underneath	you.	Repeat.	
	

A)	Stand	up	straight	with	your	knees	
slightly	 bent,	 feet	 shoulder	 width	
apart.	
B)	Bend	down	and	place	your	hands	
on	 the	 floor,	 wider	 than	 your	 feet	
just	in	front	of	you.	
C)	 Push	 back,	 kicking	 your	 feet	
behind	 you	 into	 a	 plank.	 (To	 make	
this	harder,	complete	a	push	up).	
Jump	 feet	 back	 in	 towards	 your	
hands	and	explosively	jump	up.		
	

A)	Start	in	a	side	plank	posiFon	on	
your	right	side	with	your	right	elbow	
placed	underneath	your	right	
shoulder.	Stack	your	feet	on	top	of	
one	another.	
B)	LiA	your	leA	leg	and	pull	your	knee	
in	towards	your	midline.	At	the	same	
Fme	drive	your	leA	elbow	to	touch	
your	knee.		
C)	Bring	back	to	start	and	repeat.	
Then	switch	sides.	
	

A)	 Start	 a	 table	 top	 posiFon.	 Back	
parallel	to	the	floor.			
B)	Raise	your	leA	hand	forward,	palm	
facing	 down.	 At	 the	 same	 Fme	 kick	
your	 leg	 straight	 out.	 Hold	 for	 1-3	
seconds.		
C)	Pull	leA	hand	and	right	leg	to	your	
centre,	 touching	 your	 leA	 elbow	 to	
your	right	knee.		Go	back	to	the	table	
top	 posiFon	 and	 alternate	 sides.	
Repeat.	



Upper Body 2
Todays	workout	is	a	HIIT	workout.	Don’t	forget	to	warm	up!		

		
HIIT	
	

Complete	each	workout	for	30	seconds	with	no	breaks	in-between.	
AAer	compleFng	one	round,	rest	for	30	seconds.	Complete	3-5	

rounds.	
.	

		

A)	Start	in	a	fully	extended	plank	
posiFon.	(If	you	are	a	beginner	or	
new	to	this	move,	start	in	a	push-up	
posiFon	on	your	knees).	
B)	Lower	chest	down	towards	the	
floor.	Then	explosively	push	up,	
liAing	your	hands	and	upper	body	up	
off	the	floor.	When	hands	touch	back	
down,	repeat	movement	as	quickly	
as	you	can.	
	

A)	Start	in	a	fully	extended	plank	
posiFon.	(If	you	are	a	beginner	or	
new	to	this	move,	start	in	a	push-up	
posiFon	on	your	knees).	
B)	Lower	chest	down	towards	the	
floor,	keeping	your	elbows	and	arms	
tucked	in	along	your	body.	Push	back	
up	and	repeat.	
	



A)	Stand	with	resistance	band	
underneath	one	of	your	feet.	Place	
ends	of	the	band	in	leA	and	right	
hands	palms	facing	the	body.	
B)	Squeeze	and	liA	arms	laterally	
unFl	parallel	with	shoulders.	Hold	for	
one	second	and	lower.	Repeat.	
	

A)	Start	in	a	fully	extended	plank	
posiFon.	
B)	Keeping	body	as	sFll	as	possible,	
liA	leA	hand	up	and	reach	across	and	
touch	your	right	shoulder.	Lower	
hand	back	to	start.	Then	liA	right	
hand	and	tap	your	leA	should.	
Repeat	alternaFng	sides.	
	

A)	 Place	 the	 middle	 of	 your	 band	
under	 one	 or	 both	 of	 your	 feet.	
Standing	up	straight	with	your	knees	
slightly	bent.		
B)	 Curl	 your	 arms	 at	 the	 same	 Fme	
up,	into	a	bicep	curl.	
C)	 Turn	 your	 palms	 to	 face	 away	
from	 you	 and	 push	 hands	 up	 above	
your	 head,	 fully	 extended,	 into	 a	
shoulder	press.	
Reverse	movements	back	to	start.	

A)	Start	 in	a	plank	posiFon	with	abs	
Fght.		
B)	Drive	leA	knee	as	far	as	you	can	to	
your	 leA	 elbow	 and	 back	 to	 start.	
Then,	 drive	 right	 knee	 close	 into	
right	 elbow	 and	 bring	 back	 to	 start.	
Repeat	going	as	fast	as	you	can	with	
good	form.	



Lower Body 2
Todays	workout	is	a	HIIT	workout.	Don’t	forget	to	warm	up!		

		
HIIT	
	

Complete	each	workout	for	30	seconds	with	no	breaks	in-between.	
AAer	compleFng	one	round,	rest	for	30	seconds.	Complete	3-5	

rounds.	
.	

		

A)	tart	standing	tall.		
With	leA	leg,	reach	forward	and	
lunge.	Make	sure	your	leg	is	bent	at	
about	a	90	degree	angle	and	back	is	
straight	and	not	leaning	forward.	
Push	back	off	of	leA	foot	back	to	
start.	Repeat	with	Right	side.	That’s	
one	rep.	
	

A)	Standing	with	knees	slightly	bent,	
lower	down	into	a	squat	(about	90	
degree	angle	with	your	knee).	
B)	Explosively	jump	straight	up	as	
high	as	you	can.	Land	lightly	on	your	
feet	and	immediate	go	down	into	a	
squat.	Repeat.	
	



A)	Stand	with	your	weight	on	your	
leA	leg.	Bend	down	into	a	slight	
squat	and	use	your	arms	for	balance.		
B)	Explosively	push	off	of	your	leA	
foot	laterally	onto	your	right	foot,	
bending	into	a	slight	squat.	Use	your	
arms	to	stabilize	and	kick	your	leA	
foot	in	behind	your	right	leg	without	
touching	the	ground.		
Once	you’ve	gained	stability,	jump	
laterally	back	to	your	leA	repeaFng	
the	same	moFon.	Try	to	do	this	as	
quick	as	you	can.	
	

A)	Lie	face	up	on	your	mat	with	your	
knees	bent.	Raise	your	right	leg	up.	
B)	Push	through	your	leA	foot	to	
thrust	your	hip	towards	the	ceiling.	
Keeping	your	back	straight	and	
parallel	to	the	floor.	Then	lower.	
Repeat	all	reps	on	leA	side,	then	
switch	and	repeat	on	the	right.		
	

A)	Start	in	a	squat	posiFon	up	
against	a	wall.	Make	sure	your	toes	
are	pointed	straight	ahead	or	slightly	
out.	Thighs	are	Parallel	to	the	floor.	
Hold	for	60	seconds.	
	

A)	Start	in	a	wide	stance	with	toes	
turned	out.	
B)	Keeping	your	body	upright,	lower	
down	into	a	wide	squat.	
C)	At	the	boQom	of	your	squat,	push	
through	your	toes	to	raise	heels	up	
in	a	calf	raise.	Hold	for	1-3	seconds	
and	lower.	
Push	up	from	your	squat	back	to	
start.	That’s	one	rep.	



Cardio Blast
This	one	is	a	liQle	bit	different	then	the	last	workouts.	This	workout	is	

deceiving.	It’s	the	toughest	one	of	the	program!	
	

10	Burpees	
10	Push	Ups	

10	Mountain	Climbers	
10	Burpees	

20	Plank	Jacks	
*Complete	3-4	rounds.		

.	
		

A)	Stand	up	straight	with	your	knees	
slightly	bent,	feet	shoulder	width	
apart.	
B)	Bend	down	and	place	your	hands	
on	the	floor,	wider	than	your	feet	
just	in	front	of	you.	
C)	Push	back,	kicking	your	feet	
behind	you	into	a	plank.	(To	make	
this	harder,	complete	a	push	up).	
Jump	feet	back	in	towards	your	
hands	and	explosively	jump	up.	
Repeat.	
	

A)	 Start	 in	 a	 plank	 posiFon.	 Arms	
stretched	out	below	shoulders.	Body	
and	back	in	a	straight	line.		
B)	 Lower	 chest	 down,	 keeping	 back	
in-line	 with	 the	 rest	 of	 the	 body.	
Avoid	arcing	of	the	back.	Repeat.	
	



A)	Start	in	a	fully	extended	plank	
posiFon.		
B)	Jump	feet	out	laterally,	as	if	doing	
a	jumping	jack.	Jump	feet	back	in.	
Repeat.	
	

A)	Start	 in	a	plank	posiFon	with	abs	
Fght.		
B)	Drive	leA	knee	as	far	as	you	can	to	
your	 leA	 elbow	 and	 back	 to	 start.	
Then,	 drive	 right	 knee	 close	 into	
right	 elbow	 and	 bring	 back	 to	 start.	
Repeat	going	as	fast	as	you	can	with	
good	form.	


